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Have you experienced the death of your spouse or romantic partner?

The Grief, Loss and Social Stress Laboratory at the University of Arizona is conducting an online study to investigate
bereaved people's daily well-being after the death of their spouse/romantic partner.

During this study you will:

1. Respond to a brief online questionnaire (approximately 10-15 min) on a daily basis for 14 days
2. Fill out online questionnaires at the beginning and end of the study

You can participate from anywhere in the country from the convenience of your own home. No lab visits necessary.

Eligibility: Native English speakers between 18-99 years of age; death of a spouse or romantic partner within the last 5
years.

Monetary compensation will be provided.

If you are interested in participating in the study or have any questions, please contact Eva-Maria Stelzer
(stelzeea@email.arizona.edu [1]) or call (520) 222-7545 or (520) 626-5383.

https://uaatwork.arizona.edu/sites/default/files/Study%20Flyer%20Aug%2014.pdf
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